
APL	MEETING	9/9/15	
	
	

In	Attendance:	
Jeff	Hulsmann	
Chris	Cummins	
Stan	Benton	
Jane	Fredman	
John	Ramshure	
	
	
Shawn	Dawson	Memorial	Disc	Golf	Tournament	organizers	presented	APL	with	2	
checks	for	$	200.00	and	$1277.00,	in	proceeds.		The	county	has	decided	that	we	can	
use	a	parcel	of	land	for	our	18th	disc	golf	course	hole.		
	
Raffle	license:	Still	being	determined	whether	we	need	it	or	not.			
.5K:	T-shirt	design	done.	The	scheduled	date	for	this	is	Sunday	Oct	11th	at	10:30am.				
				Rain	or	shine.	
				T-shirts	will	be	$25	for	adults,	12	years	old	and	under	is	$20.	T-shirts	guaranteed		
				For	the	first	200	Registrants.	Jane	will	buy	these	as	a	donation.		
	
Treasurers’	report:		$8674.00	from	the	Taste.		We	owe	Jodi	Bliss	$1610.00	for	the	
golf	tees.	She	is	giving	$250.00	back.		$2827.00	and	$1202.27.	Also,		$14,	054.29	in	
the	Platinum	account.		
	
Baseball	day	update:	Silent	auction	by	Amy	Lester	will	be	going	on,	and	Family	Fun	
stuff	will	be	done	by	TLLL.	Each	will	set	up	their	own	booths.	$15	for	t-shirts.	$1.00	
for	drinks	and	$1.50	for	hot	dogs.	Pop	corn	$1.00/	bag.	Free	movie.		
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	8:10pm	
	
Thank	you	to	Roger	and	the	Vail	Museum.	
	
	
	


